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PLEASE BE ADVISED! STAGECOACH 

GENERAL IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT  

is still under Stage 1 Drought Conservation  

Watering is PROHIBITED 10am-4pm  

We ask that you PLEASE comply  
with the Conservation Plan so we are 
not mandated to implement assigned 

water days or limit water usage. 
*************************************** 

Consumer Confidence Report is available 

online @ Stagecoachgid.com or you can get a 

copy @ the office located @5000 Navajo Tr., 

Stagecoach, NV.  

***************************************  

Summer is HERE!!– Please remember to water 

your plants, flowers, and trees early in the day 

when it is cool and not windy. This will allow 

them to absorb the water better. Also, be sure to 

walk your drip line and check for leaks, 

sometimes the little critters that call Stagecoach 

home can do damage to them. 

*************************************** 

Equal Payment Plan is Available (EPP) 

If you find that budgeting your water bill gets 

harder during peak watering months. 

An Equal Payment Plan maybe helpful to you 

and your budget. Call the office @775-629-

0849 for details. 

*************************************** 

If you suspect or see a leak, please call the office @ 

775-629-0849. If you happen to see any suspicious 

activity at Fire Hydrants, Wells or Storage Tanks,  
please call the Lyon County Sheriff @ 775-463-6620. 

Sometimes we have a Hydrant Meter rented out to 

construction, letting us know if you see something is 

always, the BEST option.   

 

UPCOMING BOARD MEETINGS- are the  
second Thursday of each month. They are held at 

the SGID Office and start at 3:30pm.   
July- Thursday the 10th 

Aug- Thursday the 14th  
Sept- Thursday the 11th  

  

OUR OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED ON THE 

FOLLOWING HOLIDAYS:  
Friday- July 4th Observance of Independence Day  

Monday- September 1st Observance of Labor Day  

  

* * RAFFLE WINNERS * * 

Jan – Corenna Vance & Karen Ballard  

Feb – Robert & Lauren Johnson 

Mar – Diana Miller  Apr- Teresa Butcher 

May- Ersie Walls June- Jacque Turner 

You too can be a lucky winner – Pay your bill by 

the 25th! Anyone paying online, by telephone or 

through their bank’s online bill-pay, is also 

entered (As long as we receive your payment by 

the 25th).  Raffle Winners receive a credit on 

their next month’s water bill. (Credit amounts to 

one month of Base Rate Water Bill.) 

***************************************  

Please make sure that you are aware of the 

location of your customer shut-off valve. If not, 

you can call the office during business hours 

@775-629-0849 and we will send a friendly staff 

member out to show you. If you have a 

Customer Shut-off Valve and call a technician 

out after hours or on the weekend you will incur 

an after-hours Call Out Fee on your bill. 

***************************************  

Money Saving Landscaping Tip When 

designing your yard and planning you should 

try to look for drought tolerant lower water 

consuming vegetation, there are many  

available that with a little creativity can make 

your yard the envy of the neighbors. Planting  

trees, bushes and flowers that are native to our  

area can help reduce water consumption and the 

long-term cost of maintenance.  

Washoe State Tree Nursery has a variety of low 

cost options available to the public to help with 

your landscaping, please visit the link below. 

https://forestry.nv.gov/washoe-state-tree-nursery  


